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CITY OF ADELAIDE 
 

GPO Box 2252 
ADELAIDE SA 5001 

  
  

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
SUBJECT: Relocation of a Loading Zone in Mill Street to Wright Street 
 
As you may be aware, SA Police are developing a staging post for their Mounted Operations 
Unit in the City, to ensure that policing needs are suitably met. This site is to be located on 
the corner of King William Street and Wright Street, all the way up to Mill Street. 
 
As part of the development of this site, new entry and exit points will be located on Mill 
Street, which requires the removal of an existing Loading Zone (please see image below). 
To ensure that loading and unloading continues to be facilitated in this area, the Loading 
Zone will be relocated to Wright Street, immediately west of Mill Street, taking the place of 
one of the existing Ticket Parking spaces (pictured below). 
 

 
 
To ensure that development activities are not impacted, the Loading Zone will be removed 
from Mill Street by the end of October and replaced on Wright Street around this same time. 
 
If you have any queries about this development, you are encouraged to visit SAPOL’s 
weblink https://www.police.sa.gov.au/about-us/new-home-for-horses-and-dogs/city-staging  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Christian 
Traffic & Permanent Parking Advisor 
TRAFFIC & TRANSPORT 
 

 

Wright St Mill St 

https://www.police.sa.gov.au/about-us/new-home-for-horses-and-dogs/city-staging

